
WHITCHURCH VILLAGE NEWS 

 

I would like to give a massive thank you to all the     

volunteers who have supported the community 

during this pandemic. We have  a number of      

volunteers  who have supported the vulnerable  

and self-isolating during this challenging time. 

During this time we have also had a major                

refurbishment of our play park, more details      

below. 

 Nick Kirk, Chairman of Whitchurch Village Council. 

We would also like to thank Sue 
and Richard Dean of  
The Music  Box  for providing 
the community with local      
groceries during the pandemic, 
they have been a real asset to 
the village. 

 

Litter picking 

During  2020 our usual litter picking events had 

to be cancelled, however residents have been 

using their daily exercise time to collect litter 

and improve the environment, our thanks to 

these residents.  Our first date for litter picking 

in 2021 is Saturday 19th June 10am-12noon, 

meeting  at Whitchurch Village Community 

Centre . All welcome 

Refurbished  Play park 

March 26th 2021 saw the opening of our newly refurbished play 

park. The previous equipment was becoming outdated and ex-

pensive to maintain. With money received from Section 106 

funds we were able to totally revamp the play area with an      

addition of a Multi-Use Games Area, table tennis table and cycle 

rack. After consulting with residents our focus was on maximum 

play value, inclusivity and to benefit the whole of the local      

community.  

We are encouraging visitors to walk and cycle as car parking at 
the site is limited and time restricted. If you must drive please 
ensure you park safely and if the park is busy consider visiting at 
quieter time.  

Despite challenges of the pandemic and adverse weather the 
finished results have proved very popular with users and lots of 
positive feedback has been received. 

How to contact  your Village Council:  

Telephone 01275 839873 

Email: info@whitchurchvillagecouncil.co.uk 

www.whitchurchvillagecouncil.co.uk 

www.facebook.com/whitchurchvillagecouncil 

 

New  Councillor 

We are delighted to announce that  

Joseph Fox has been co-opted onto 

the Village Council. He is one of the 

youngest councillors to join the team.  

We look forward to him adding a new 

dimension to our work in the village.  


